
Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

No.AIBSNLREA/CHQ/2023/80                                         Date:17th October 2023 

 

To 

Ms. Roli Singh, 

Addl. Secretary & Director General, 

Central Government Health Scheme, 

New Delhi. 

 

Sub: Non-issue of plastic cards for CGHS beneficiaries under CGHS Nagpur 

 

 

Madam, 

        We are constrained to draw your kind attention to the issue of non- issue of plastic 

cards for CGHS beneficiaries under CGHS Nagpur for more than two years now, reportedly 

due to delay in printing and supplying plastic cards owing to vendor related issues.  Our 

Nagpur Branch Secretary of this association has been pursuing the issue with AD CGHS 

Nagpur for a long time, but the issue remains unresolved till now. 

 

 We hereby request your kind attention and suitable instructions to the concerned 

authorities for early issue of the plastic cards to the CGHS beneficiaries of Nagpur. 

             

 With kind regards, 

                                                                                                                 Yours sincerely, 

 
                                                                                                                  (R.R.Balasubramanian) 

                                                                                                                    General Secretary 

Copy to:  

Dr. Vijaya.V.Motghare, 

AD, CGHS, Nagpur 


